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Upcoming Events:

June 9……School Board Meeting @ 6:30 pm
August 15…… Pre-K Orientation 6-7:30 pm
Sept 1……1st Day of the 22/23 school year
Sept 13…… School Store Kick off
Sept 21……Fall Pictures

2022-23 School Meals

Federal funding for free school 
meals is no longer available.  
Lunch/Breakfast for the 

2022-23 school year will be 
charged to your child’s family 

lunch account if they choose to 
eat school provided meals, unless 

he/she qualifies for free/ 
reduced meals.

*Students owing $30.00 or more 
on their lunch account will 
receive a peanut butter 

sandwich.

Free and Reduced applications 
will be sent home by mail this 
summer. PLEASE remember to 
fill it out and send it back as 

soon as possible.    :)

Mr. Dallmann, Principal



Legacy Garden

The Legacy Garden broke ground March 27th.  Kindergarten planted a 
beautiful lilac tree in memory of Mrs. Schafer.  If you are interested in 
contributing to this beautiful outdoor learning area please contact Dena 
Dobbs at ddobb@riblake.k12.wi.us or call 715-965-8019

mailto:ddobb@riblake.k12.wi.us
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3rd Grade Lambeau Field Trip 2022



Annual End of Year Cookout 

5th Grade Field Trip put on by Taylor County Sportsman Club



2022 RLES Track and Field Day



ALL ARE INVITED TO ATTEND THE ANNUAL 
TITLE 1 REPORT AT THE JUNE SCHOOL 
BOARD MEETING.  

Rib Lake School District is offering FREE Summer Meals

FREE LUNCH & BREAKFAST

Free breakfast and lunch will be available to all resident children 18 years old and 
under living in the Rib Lake School District.  Children do not have to take part in  
Summer School to participate in the free lunch and breakfast program.

Breakfast and lunch will be served in the Elementary School Gym.
Monday - Thursday for the weeks of June 6, June 13, June 20, June 27

● Breakfast 8:30am - 9:00am
● Lunch 12:00pm - 12:30pm

Monday - Friday for the weeks of July 11, July 18
● Breakfast 7:30am - 8:30am
● Lunch 12:00pm - 12:30pm

Breakfast will be served in the preschool classroom for the weeks of August 
8th and August 15th



To All Families, Teachers, Staff 
and to Our Community for 

making the 2021-22 School 
Year a Success.


